
 

Happy New Year from the 
Safeguarding Team 

 

Parental Controls 

Over the Christmas we expect Father Christmas to delivered some new 
technology to the students, please remember to check the parental controls 
to ensure the content that your child/ren can access is age appropriate. You 
can also set screen time restrictions if you wish.  

On entertainment platforms, such as Netflix, Amazon Prime, Disney+ etc, you 
are able to set parental controls to ensure the films/ TV series available are 
age appropriate.  

  

Common Sense Media  
A website where parents/ carers can look up specific apps, games, films and 
TV shows to find out what they are about and if they are suitable for your 
child. They also have helpful information and a Corona Support Hub. 
www.commonsensemedia.org/reviews 

 

Online Safety Guides for different age groups 

These guides were shared with us and go through online 
safety for different age groups and topics such as online 
gaming, cyberbullying, screen time and online pressures.  

Online Safety Leaflets & resources - Internet Matters 

 

Tellonymn App 

TELLONYM lets you "answer anonymous questions and ask others the things you have 
never dared before.". User profiles contain one photo (though many more can be seen 
by linking the app to Snapchat, Twitter, and Instagram), and users can follow each 
other and send each other anonymous messages.  

Due to the anonymous nature of the app you can communicate with people you do 
not know and there is a high potential for cyberbullying and unkind messaging.  
For more information: Tellonym App Review | Common Sense Media 

If you ever have any concerns please email  
safeguarding@maryhare.org.uk 

Happy New Year to you and your families 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/reviews
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/esafety-leaflets-resources/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/app-reviews/tellonym

